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The U.S. Trustee Program is extending the requirement that section 341 meetings be conducted by 
telephone or video appearance to all cases filed through October 10, 2020. However, if the responsible 
U.S. Trustee or case trustee determines that an in-person examination of the debtor is required to ensure 
the completeness of the meeting or protection of estate property, the U.S. Trustee may approve the 
continuation of the section 341 meeting to an in-person meeting in a manner that complies with local 
public health guidance. 
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